

Convention Committee Min 10-28-18

Meeting started at 11:00am

7th : \$11 Round Table

12 Traditions: James

12 Concepts: Hoppy

Roll Call:

Chair : Michelle, VC1: Arian, VC2: AB, Secretary: Lucy, Treasurer: Jen, Site selection: Karen, Registration: Beth, Fundraising: James, Softball: James, VC: Sid, Merchandise: Dozer, VC: Rich, Programs: Billy, Entertainment: AB, Arts and graphics: AB, Hospitality: Travis, VC: Stacey, Marathons: Rachael, VC: Steve, Committee members: Hoppy, Ricky, Tamie.

Chair: Approved minutes 9-0-0

VC1: Did a walk through of GSR, Voiced concerns, everything looks good to go!

Secretary: All minutes recordings and reports are up to date and approved. Thanks for allowing me to be of service!

Treasurer: Report attached.

Site selection: Room block extended to the 24th.

Registration: Report attached. Motion to pay off Syndex. Approved 12-0-0. Registration paid off will be picking everything up 10-29-18.

Fundraising: 32 baskets as of now more merchandise coming.

Softball: Early coaches meeting April-May date to be announced.

Merchandise: Got mugs and sweatshirts . Arts and graphics is making signs with pricing. Returned jackey for chair at no cost. Provided new mesh jacket for embroidering. Motion to pay off Jose and Associates passed \$1,106.86 14-0-0.

Programs: Ready to rock and roll!

Hospitality: Sent out reminders. Got coffee.

Marathons: Hella people have signed up. 6 open spots.

Multitaskers: Hoppy NA sign.

New business: Rich is collecting donations for chairs jacket.

Meeting closed at 12:46pm

Next meeting held at round table 11-18-18 at 11:00am.